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Dear Parents 
 
 
Our new Kindergarten students will commence on Tuesday 2nd February 2021 
 
In order to be prepared for the New Year, we have listed the equipment your child will need.   
 
The following is to be paid when you attend your interview.  Payment can be made either 
online via POP, Cash or cheques (payable to Arncliffe Public School) are accepted.  Please 
fill out the attached envelope and return with your payment. 
 
 
 SCHOOL CONTRIBUTION 2021    $50.00 
  
 WORKBOOKS, LIBRARY & HOMEREADER BAG $30.00 
 
 EXCURSION BAG      $15.00 
 
 MATHLETICS, READING EGGS & SUNSHINE 
 - computer programs which complement 
            class work for 2021     $45.00 
            
  
  
 TOTAL                 $140.00 
          
 
 
It is expected that each child will be responsible for their own materials which will need to be 
brought to school each day.  You can help by ensuring all equipment and clothing is marked 
with your child’s name. 
 
The school will provide pencils, crayons, exercise books, scrapbooks and scissors. 
Kindergarten children will need to bring a box of tissues and 4 blue glue sticks. 
 
 
 
 
Pam Ladd        
Principal        
2/12/2020 
 
 


